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————— Original Message-----

From: Bob Patten [mailto:tortugabeto@gmail.com ]
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 5:27 PM

To: Smith, Ashley

Ce: rw-peterson(@cox.net

Subject: Merriam Mountain

Att: Ashley Smith please be informed that as a long term resident of the Twin Oaks Valley [ so strongly oppose
this Huge project. [ have been involved in the General Plans for the City of San Marcos, it just befuddles me after
all the time and expense of forming General Plans why the County of San Diego would even consider allowing a
project that is 20 times larger then the existing General Plan. I would compare it to you or another person living in a
single family dwelling and then have a city or county allow a 20 unit apartment building to become your next door
neighbor!!! Not Good !!! If you can somehow pass on my concerns to the correct parties to hear my pleas to stop
this project, it would be greatly appreciated. Best Regards. Robert Patten

3537 N Twin Oaks Valley Rd.

San Marcos Ca. 92069

760 707 3830

Sent from my iPad
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